
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
NEW DOWNTOWN TOLEDO YMCA 

You are cordially invited to join the YMCA for the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at the new 
Downtown Toledo location on Thursday, October 26 at 10am. 

We invite you to be one of our first guests as we celebrate the completion of our newest 
facility located in the heart of downtown at 300 N Summit St., STE 100 in ProMedica 
Headquarters. 

The ceremony and official ribbon cutting will begin at 10am followed by tours of the 
new facility. Light refreshments will be provided. 

PLEASE JOIN US


